October 8, 1965 Mr. Gary W. Bailey Box 795 Anthony, Texas Dear Mr. Bailey: I regret to inform you that I am unable to furnish the information you requested. A complete report on the assassination of President Kennedy has been made by the Warren Commission and is available to the general public. For information on how to obtain a copy of the report, I suggest that you contact the United States Government Printing Office in Washington, D. C. I hope that this information will be of assistance to you. Very truly yours, J. B. Curry Chief of Police Charles Batchelor Assistant Chief CB:PA